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Kayli Long named Ohio Pork Council Producer Education Manager 
 

NEW ALBANY, Ohio – The Ohio Pork Council is pleased to welcome Kayli Long 
to the staff as the organization’s Producer Education Manager beginning 
December 6, 2021. 
 
“The Ohio Pork Council is excited to have Kayli join our team,” said Cheryl Day, 
Executive Vice President.  “We know her experience, talents and passion for 
agriculture will be a powerful addition to our organization.”  
 
Long joins the Ohio Pork Council with a passion for educating and promoting 
the agricultural industry, where her roots run deep. Having spent her youth 
growing up in Marion County, Long was heavily involved in both the Marion 
County 4-H program and the Ridgedale FFA chapter, where she held countless 

leadership positions. Long’s time in the FFA spent competing in events such as state public speaking, 
livestock judging, and job interview have helped to shape her into a passionate and well-rounded 
agriculturalist in today’s industry.  
 
Prior to accepting the role of Producer Education Manager, Long had served as the organization’s 
communications intern during the summer of 2021. While in this role, Long helped to design and write 
member and producer newsletters, social media posts, and other press releases for the Ohio Pork 
Council.  
 
Born and raised in Marion, Ohio, Long will be graduating from Wilmington College in December 2021 
with a Bachelor of Science in agricultural education with a concentration in animal sciences. Long 
currently lives in her hometown with her fiancé, Zachary.  
 
About The Ohio Pork Council  
The Ohio Pork Council was established in 1968, beginning with nearly 800 pig farmers dedicated to the 
task of promoting their own product. Currently, OPC has approximately 2,500 members. Their mission 
is to serve and benefit all Ohio pork producers. To learn more about the Ohio Pork Council, visit 
www.OhioPork.org or call 614- 882-5887. 
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